
Staverton Road 

Daventry 

 Northamptonshire  

NN11 4HW 

T: 01327 705785 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our new theme, ‘Potions’ has a science focus and The Parker Academy has 

kindly invited the Year 4 children to visit the school’s laboratory for two hour-

long science lessons, relating to this theme. Maple class will be visiting on 

Monday 9th and Monday 16th March and Poplar class will visit on Monday 23rd 

and Monday 30th March.  

The lessons will take place within school time, between break and lunch, and 

the children will travel to from the school by minibus. In order for your child to 

go, please could you fill in the slip below and return it to school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rowena Barrett/Barbara Loughney 

Year 4 Team 

 

 

Child’s name .....................................................   Class ......................................... 

I give permission for my child to attend two science lessons at The Parker 

Academy.      

Medical information (including use of inhaler) 

.......................................................................................................................... ..... 

Emergency contact number ......................................................................... 

 

Signed .................................................................................. Parent/Carer 


